
Reference: FS633512355

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 24/1202/FUL

Address: 97 High StreetTeddingtonTW11 8HG

Proposal: Installation of a new shopfront

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Theo Penrice

Address: 12 Adelaide Road Teddington TW11 0AY

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I’m making another comment, to highlight the bizarre attempt at rectifying the difference between what was
installed and what had been applied for. 
The work that was carried out last week, when plywood was glued to the plate glass frontage, to give the bodged illusion
that a sympathetic and appropriate frontage has been installed is ridiculous. 
It absolutely looks worse than it did as just a plate glass window, and further highlights the importance of the frontage
being returned to a proper timber and glass frontage, as it was previously. 
I also feel compelled to add that large sheets of plywood being glued to a plate glass frontage will not only quickly look
scruffy, but also will quickly become a danger, as they’re highly likely to fall off. 
I urge the planning officer to visit the site, view the work, and reject the application. The owner should return it to how it
was.


